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Israel Ocampo Atty Michael Whitcomb Atty. Ronnie Vargas
Valdemar & Israel, LLC 633 W Wisconsin Ave Vargas Law Office LLC
1564 S 26™ St Suite 510 1131 W Lincoln Ave
Milwaukee, WI 53204 Milwaukee, WI 53203 Milwaukee, W1 53215

Dear Mr. Ocampo:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, January 26, 2016, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council that your Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises
license(s) not be renewed for the premises located at 2724 S 13 St (“Exoticas the Club™) based upon the
police report, neighborhood, and aldermanic testimony.

On January 29, 2016, you were mailed true and correct copies of the findings of fact, conclusions
of law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the renewal application for your
Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises licenses, in which the Committee recommended that
the Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises licenses not be renewed. You were further notified
that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday, February 9,
2016, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200
East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file written objections and to
appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did
appear, and you did file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were
represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council adopted the
recommendation of the Licenses Committee to not renew the Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment
Premises licenses based upon the police report, and neighborhood and aldermanic testimony. Said non-
renewal of the Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises licenses begins March 6, 2016.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a partial refund by bringing in the receipt
or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License
Division, Room 105, City Hall,

Respectfully,

AMES R. OWCZ,
¥ Clerk

City Hall » Room 205 » 200 £, Wells St. » Milwaukes, W1 53202
Phone (414) 286-2221 » Fax (414) 286-3456 « www.milwaukese.gov/cityclerk
Member: ntarnational Institute of Municipal Clerks
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Atty. Ronnie Vargas Atty Michael Whitcomb Israel Ocampo
Vargas Law Office LLC 633 W Wisconsin Ave Valdemar & Israel, LLC
1131 W Lincoln Ave Suite 510 1564 S 26™ St
Milwaukee, WI 53215 Milwaukee, WI 53203 Milwaukee, W1 53204

Dear Mr. Ocampo:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, January 26, 2016, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council that your Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises
license(s) not be renewed for the premises located at 2724 S 13 St (“Exoticas the Club™) based upon the
police report, neighborhood, and aldermanic testimony.

On January 29, 2016, you were mailed true and correct copies of the findings of fact, conclusions
of law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the renewal application for your
Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises licenses, in which the Committee recommended that
the Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises licenses not be renewed. You were further notified
that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday, February 9,
2016, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200
East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file written objections and to
appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did
appear, and you did file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were
represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council adopted the
recommendation of the Licenses Committee to not renew the Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment
Premises licenses based upon the police report, and neighborhood and aldermanic testimony. Said non-
renewal of the Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises licenses begins March 6, 2016.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a partial refund by bringing in the receipt
or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License
Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

ES R. OWCZ
ty Clerk
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Atty Michael Whitcomb Israel Ocampo Atty. Ronnie Vargas
633 W Wisconsin Ave Valdemar & Israel, LLC Vargas Law Office L1L.C
Suite 510 1564 S 26™ St 1131 W Lincoln Ave
Milwaukee, W1 53203 Milwaukee, WI 53204 Milwaukee, W1 53215

Dear Mr. Ocampo:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, January 26, 2016, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council that your Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises
license(s) not be renewed for the premises located at 2724 S 13 St (“Exoticas the Club”) based upon the
police report, neighborhood, and aldermanic testimony,

On January 29, 2016, you were mailed true and correct copies of the findings of fact, conclusions
of law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the renewal application for your
Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises licenses, in which the Committee recommended that
the Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises licenses not be renewed. You were further notified
that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday, February 9,
2016, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200
East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file written objections and to
appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did
appear, and you did file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were
represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council adopted the
recommendation of the Licenses Committee to not renew the Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment
Premises licenses based upon the police report, and neighborhood and aldermanic testimony. Said non-
renewal of the Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises licenses begins March 6, 2016.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a partial refund by bringing in the receipt
or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License
Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

Z

City Hall = Room 205 « 200 E. Wells St. » Milwaukee, W 53202
Phone (414) 286-2221 » Fax (414) 286-3456 » www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk
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February 9, 2016

Debra Torres Atty Andrew Arena
Debbie Coops LLC 1110 N Old Woild Third St
1825 S 5% St Riverfront Plaza, Suite 515
Milwaukee, WI 53204 ‘ Milwaukee, WI 53203

Dear Ms. Torres:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, January 26, 2016, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City’s Common Council that your Class B Tavem, Food Dealer’s and Public
Entertainment Premises license(s) not be renewed for the premises located at 1500 W Scott St (“The
Tool Box”) based upon items #5-8, 10, 12 in the police report, and neighborhood, police, applicant, and
aldermanic testimony..

On January 29, 2016, you were mailed true and correct copies of the findings of fact, conclusions
of law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the renewal application for your
Class B Tavern, Food Dealer’s and Public Entertainment Premises licenses, in which the Committee
recommended that the Class B Tavern, Food Dealer’s and Public Entertainment Premises licenses not be
renewed. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its
meeting of Tuesday, February 9, 2016, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on
the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right
to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that
date, time, and place, you did appear, and you did file written objections to the report of the Licenses
Committee, You were represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council adopted the
recommendation of the Licenses Committee to not renew the Class B Tavern, Food Dealer’s and Public
Entertainment Premises licenses based upon items #5-8, 10, 12 in the police report, and neighborhood,
police, applicant, and aldermanic testimony. Said non-renewal of the Class B Tavemn, Food Dealer’s and
Public Entertainment Premises licenses begins February 11, 2016.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a partial refund by bringing in the receipt
or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License
Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully.
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February 9, 2016
Atty Andrew Arena Debra Torres
1110 N Old World Third St Debbie Coops LLC
Riverfront Plaza, Suite 515 1825 S 5" St
Milwaukee, WI 53203 Milwaukee, WI 53204

Dear Ms. Torres:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, January 26, 2016, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council that your Class B Tavern, Food Dealer’s and Public
Entertainment Premises license(s) not be renewed for the premises located at 1500 W Scott St (“The
Toeol Box™) based upon items #5-8, 10, 12 in the police report, and neighborhood, police, applicant, and
aldenmanic testimony..

On January 29, 2016, you were mailed true and correct copies of the findings of fact, conclusions
of law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the renewal application for your
Class B Tavern, Food Dealer’s and Public Entertainment Premises licenses, in which the Committee
recommended that the Class B Tavern, Food Dealer’s and Public Entertainment Premises licenses not be
renewed. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its
meeting of Tuesday, February 9, 2016, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on
the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right
to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that
date, time, and place, you did appear, and you did file written objections to the report of the Licenses
Committee. You were represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council adopted the
recommendation of the Licenses Committee to not renew the Class B Tavern, Food Dealer’s and Public
Entertainment Premises licenses based upon items #5-8, 10, 12 in the police report, and neighborhood,
police, applicant, and aldermanic testimony. Said non-renewal of the Class B Tavern, Food Dealer’s and
Public Entertainment Premises licenses begins February 11, 2016.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a partial refund by bringing in the receipt
or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License
Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

ESR. OWC K1
ty Clerk

City Hall » Room 205 » 200 E. Welis St. » Milwaukes, W 53202
Phone (414) 286-2221 » Fax (414) 2B6-3456 » www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk
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City Clerk
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Deputy City Clerk
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January 29, 2016

- Gorgonio Lopez Saavedra
1339 S 7" St
Milwaukee, WI 53204

Dear Mr. Lopez Saavedra:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, January 26, 2016, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council that your Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises
licenses be renewed with a 20 day suspension for the premises located at 1339 S 7" st (“La Cama
Club™) based upon the police report and aldermanic testimony. The Committee also voted to deny your
application for a change of hours.

On January 29, 2016, you were mailed true and correct copies of the findings of fact, conclusions
of law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the renewal application for your
Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises licenses, in which the Committee recommended that
the Class Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises licenses be renewed with a 20 day suspension. You
were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of
Tuesday, February 9, 2016, commencing at 9:00 am. in the Common Council Chambers on the third
floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file
written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date,
time, and place, you did not appear, and you did not file written objections to the report of the Licenses
Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council adopted the
recommendation of the Licenses Comumittee to deny your application for a change of hours and to renew
with a 20 day suspension the Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises licenses based upon the
police report and aldermanic testimony. Said suspension is to be in effect from 12:01 a.m. on
February 13, 2016 until 11:59 p.m., March 3, 2016.

Respectfully,

TAM ES%VCZ I

City Clerk

City Hail « Room 205 « 200 E. Wells St. « Milwaukes, WI 53202
Phone {414) 286-2221 « Fax (414) 286-3456 » www.milwaukee.govicityclerk
Member: Internationat Institute of Municipal Clerks
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February 9, 2016
Nael Mohammad Atty. Michael Maistelman
Brothers Food, Inc 8989 N Port Washington Rd
966 N 27" St Suite 221
Milwaukee, W1 53208 Milwaukee, WI 53217

Dear Mr. Mohammad:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, January 26, 2016, the Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the Common Council to deny your application for 2 Class A Fermented Malt
Beverage Retailer’s application for the premises located at 966 N 27% St (“Brothers Foods, Inc”)
based on concentration, general health, safety, and welfare, FoodShare disqualification, Health
Department report, and neighborhood testimony.

On Tuesday, February 9, 2016, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the
Committee’s recommendation and denied your Class A Fermented Malt Beverage Retailer’s
application based on concentration, general health, safety, and welfare, FoodShare disqualification,
Health Department report, and neighborhood testimony.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of
the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within
one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

JAMES R. OW(¢
City Clerk

City Hall « Room 205 « 200 E. Wells St. » Milwaukee, Wi 53207
Phone (414) 286-2221 » Fax (414) 285-3456 » www.milwaukes.govfcityclerk 2]
Membuer: Internationatl Institute of Municigal Clerks mu.wmfuea
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February 9, 2016
Atty. Michael Maistelman Nael Mohammad
8989 N Port Washington Rd Brothers Food, Inc
Suite 221 966 N 27" St
Milwaukee, WI 53217 Milwaukee, WI 53208

Dear Mr. Mohamumad:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, January 26, 2016, the Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the Common Council to deny your application for a Class A Fermented Malt
Beverage Retailer’s application for the premises located at 966 N 27 St (“Brothers Foods, Inc’)
based on concentration, general health, safety, and welfare, FoodShare disqualification, Health
Department report, and neighborhood testimony.

On Tuesday, February 9, 2016, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the
Committee’s recommendation and denied your Class A Fermented Malt Beverage Retailer’s
application based on concentration, general health, safety, and welfare, FoodShare disqualification,
Health Department report, and neighborhood testimony.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of
the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within
one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

City Hall » Room 205 + 200 E. Wells St. » Milwaukee, W| 53202
Phone (414) 286-2221 » Fax (414) 286-3456 » www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk
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February 9, 2016

Justin Cain
2767 N 38" St
Milwaukee, WI 53210

Dear Mr. Cain;

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, January 26, 2016, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council renewal with a ten (10) day suspension of your Class “D”
Operator’s license based on the police report.

On January 29, 2016, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law,
and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the renewal application for the Class
“D” Operator license in which the Committee recommended that the license be renewed with a ten (10)
day suspension. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the
matter at its meeting of Tuesday, February 9, 2016, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Couneil
Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin, You were
advised of the right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the
Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did not appear, and you did not file written
objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Cominon Courncil voted to renew
with a ten (10) day suspension your Class “D” Operator’s license based on the police report.

Said suspension is to be in effect from the date of the Common Council hearing on February 9,
2016 and for ten days thereafter.

Respectfully,

City Hall « Room 205 « 200 E. Wells St. + Milwaukee, WI 53202
Phone (414) 286-2221 « Fax {414) 286-3456 » www.mifwaukee govfcityclerk
Member; International Institute of Municipal Clerks
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February 9, 2016

Vincenzo DiMatteo
1649 N Warren Ave
Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Mr. DiMatteo:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, January 26, 2016, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council nonrenewal of your Class “D” Operator’s license
based on your nonappearance despite being provided timely notice of the hearing,

On January 29, 2016, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact,
conclusions of law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the renewal
application for the Class “D” Operator license in which the Committee recommended that the
license not be renewed. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would
constder the matter at its meeting of Tuesday, February 9, 2016, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the
Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee,
Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file written objections and to appear personally or
by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did not appear,
and you did not file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were not
represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted to
not renew your Class “D” Operator’s license based on nonappearance.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be cligible for a partial refund by bringing in the

receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action
with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

ESR. OWC
ity Clerk

City Hall » Room 205 « 200 E. Wells St. » Milwaukee, W1 53202
Phone {414) 286-2221 « Fax (414) 286-3456 » www.milwaukes govieityclerk y
Member: internationat Institute of Municipal Clerks me'Afnea
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February 9, 2016

Hugo Milan
2440 S 14™ St
Milwaukee, W1 53215

Dear Mr. Milan:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, January 26, 2016, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council nonrenewal of your Class “D” Operator’s license
based on your nonappearance despite being provided timely notice of the hearing,

On January 29, 2016, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact,
conclusions of law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the renewal
application for the Class “D” Operator license in which the Committee recommended that the
license not be renewed. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would
consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday, February 9, 2016, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the
Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee,
Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file written objections and to appear personally or
by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did not appear,
and you did not file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were not
represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted to
not renew your Class “D” Operator’s license based on nonappearance.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a partial refund by bringing in the

receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action
with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

ity Clerk

City Hall » Room 205 » 200 £. Wslls St. + Milwaukes, W1 53202
Phohe (414) 286-2221 » Fax (414) 286-3456 « www.milwaukee.govicityclerk 2
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February 9, 2016

Shirley Ragland
3522 W Linden PI
Milwaukee, W1 53208

Dear Ms. Ragland:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, January 26, 2016, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council to deny your application for a Class “B” Manager’s
license based on your police report, a copy of which was provided along with your notice of
hearing.

On Tuesday, February 9, 2016, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the
Committee’s recommendation and denied your application for a Class “B” Manager’s license
based on your police report.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of
the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within
one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

<4
MES R. OWCZA @
ity Clerk

Respectfully,

City Hall » Room 205 = 200 E. Wells 5t. » Milwaukee, W1 53202
Phone {414) 286-2221 « Fax (414) 288-3456 » www.mitwaukee.govicityclerk
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks meKG/Kes
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February 9, 2016

Samuel Rinehart
7030 W Wisconsin Ave
Wauwatosa, WI 53213

Dear Mr. Rinehart:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, January 26, 2016, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council nonrenewal of your Class “D” Operator’s license
based on your nonappearance despite being provided timely notice of the hearing.

On January 29, 2016, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact,
conclusions of law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the renewal
application for the Class “D’” Operator license in which the Committee recommended that the
license not be renewed. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would
consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday, February 9, 2016, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the
Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee,
Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file written objections and to appear personally or
by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did not appear,
and you did not file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were not
represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted to
not renew your Class “D” Operator’s license based on nonappearance,

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a partial refund by bringing in the

receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action
with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

City Hall = Room 205 » 200 E. Wells &t. » Mitwaukee, W1 53202
Phone {414) 286-2221 « Fax (414} 286-3456 » www.milwaukee.govicityclerk
Member: Intarnational Institute of Municipal Clerks m;,wgﬁ/’.ceg
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February 9, 2016

Emily Rivera
4279 N 24™ PL
Milwaukee, WI 53209

Dear Ms. Rivera:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, January 26, 2016, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council nonrenewal of your Class “D” Operator’s license
based on your nonappearance despite being provided timely notice of the hearing,.

On January 29, 2016, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact,
conclusions of law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the renewal
application for the Class “D” Operator license in which the Committee recommended that the
license not be renewed. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would
consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday, February 9, 2016, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the
Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee,
Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file written objections and to appear personally or
by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did not appear,
and you did not file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were not
represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted to
not renew your Class “D” Operator’s license based on nonappearance,

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a partial refund by bringing in the

receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action
with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

ty Clerk

City Hall » Room 205 » 200 E. Wells Sf. » Milwaukes, W| 53202
Phone (414) 286-2221 » Fax (414) 286-3456 » www.milwaukees.gov/cityclerk
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Depuly City Clerk
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February 9, 2016

Katie Robinson
5544 N Strathmore Ave
Milwaukee, WI 53218

Dear Ms. Robinson:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, January 26, 2016, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council nonrenewal of your Class “D” Operator’s license
based on your nonappearance despite being provided timely notice of the hearing.

On January 29, 2016, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact,
conclusions of law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the renewal
application for the Class “D” Operator license in which the Committee recommended that the
license not be renewed. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would
consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday, February 9, 2016, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the
Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee,
Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file written objections and to appear personally or
by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did not appear,
and you did not file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were not
represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted to
not renew your Class “D” Operator’s license based on nonappearance.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a partial refund by bringing in the

receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action
with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

ES%

y Clerk
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